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RICHARD  BENDETTI 
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NANCY ULRICH 

ELLIS ULRICH 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

BIRTHDAYS: 

 

RICHARD WAGNER 4/2 DEBBIE SCHUDEL 4/24 

 

IN MEMORIAN:  ALAN SNOW 4/15 

 

 

IN MEMORIAN: HELEN ROWE PASSED AWAY ON MARCH 18 . HER DAUGHTER, JOAN 

WAGNER AND RICHARD WAGNER FREQUENTLY BROUGHT HELEN TO OUR DINNER 

MEETINGS.SHE WAS A LOVELY LADY. OUR CONDOLENCES TO THE WAGNERS. 

 

RECOVERING: JOEL DANIEL MOVED TO LIFE CARE CENTER OF ORANGE PARK TO 

CONTINUE HIS REHAB FROM HIS STROKE. COVID REGS PLACED JOEL IN QUARAN-

TINE FOR 14 DAYS AND AS A RESULT, KAREL COULD NOT VISIT JOEL. SHE REPORTS 

TO KEN THAT JOEL IS IN GOOD SPIRITS AND IS PROGRESSING IN MOVEMENT AND 

SPEECH. GET WELL JOEL !!! 

RANDOM NOTES 

 

MARCH 11 LUNCH MEETING WAS HELD AT FORD’S GARAGE IN ST. 

AUGUSTINE. IN ATTENDANCE: W.WITCZAK; DEE SCOTT; MARLIN CRIDER; 

PAT SCHUDEL; LINDA CRIDER; THE BENDETTIS; THE EASLEYS; THE 

WAGNERS; THE LAWSONS; THE DALYS; THE ONSAGERS;THE GEDDINGS. 

WINNER OF THE 50/50 WAS DEE SCOTT $23  CONGRATS DEE! 

 

KEN SPOKE OF OUR CLUB PICINIC IN CONJUNCTION WITH THE STUDE-

BAKER CLUB ON APRIL 24 AT THE GREEN COVE SPRINGS RIVER PARK. DUR-

ING OUR LUCH , 18 MEMBERS INDICATED THAT THEY WOULD COME. 

PLEASE LET KEN KNOW VIA EMAIL OF YOUR INTENTIONS, COLLECTOR 

CAR OR NOT( AS WE ASSIGN SPOTS FOR COLLECTOR CARS) AND THE COV-

ERED DISH YOU WILL BRING. CLUBS WILL SUPPLY THE BURGERS AND HOT 

DOGS AS WELL AS SODAS AND PLATES AND CUPS AND CUTLERY. DON’T BE 

SQUARE...PLEASE COME...AND BRING A CHAIR !!! 

 

WE PICKED WICKED BARLEY DUE TO OUTDOOR DINING. SOME MEMBERS 

DO NOT CARE FOR THE MENU AND ATTENDANCE AT THE BARLEY HAS NOT 

BEEN GOOD. FORD’S GARAGE HAD 19 MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE. PLEASE 

ATTEND AND BRING SUGGESTIONS FOR OTHER LUNCH VENUES... 

 

APRIL 8 LUNCH MEETING AT WICKED BARLEY AT 11:30 



WOODYISM 

 

 

As a reminder if you haven’t already, send a response to Ken Lawson regarding 

the  Spring Picnic scheduled for April 24th  indicating  whether or not you’ll at-

tend.  {ED.NOTE} PLEASE LET KEN KNOW IF YOU WILL BRING YOUR 

COLLECTOR CAR AS WELL AS WHAT COVERED DISH YOU WILL 

BRING’ 

One last piece of business. April will be the last meeting that I’ll attend this Spring and 

Summer because Mary Ann and I will be departing on 6 May for Alaska to spend the 

Summer at our condo in Palmer AK.  I’ll continue to provide the monthly Treasurer’s 

Report while I’m there,  and Ken will be taking care of the check book, making depos-

its to the account, paying bills,  etc.  During my absence, we will need a volunteer to 

take over the 50/50 raffle.  It’s not a difficult task and takes a few minutes during 

the meeting to sell tickets, count the proceeds and give the club portion of the raf-

fle funds to Ken for deposit.  If you’d like to volunteer please see me at the April 

meeting or give me a call before hand at (717) 968-0317. 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING…. 

 

        HAS 

 

                SPRUNG !!! 


